
Widmer End Community Combined School and
Pre-School

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are really looking forward to starting the new school year and getting to know you and your children
throughout the year.We hope your children enjoyed the stay and play sessions and they are looking
forward to starting Reception or Pre-school!

We understand that starting a new school or moving into a new class can be an overwhelming process and
that you or your child may have lots of questions. Hopefully this newsletter will help to answer any
questions youmay have. However, our doors are always still open if youwish to talk about anything else.

Here is some key information for our Early Years Unit (Pre-school and Reception classes) that wewould
like to remind you of at the start of the year. There is a mixture of information for both classes, so please
make sure you double check which class the information is for, or whether it is for both classes.



We can’t wait to get to know you all and begin the
school year! If you have any questions, please do not
hesitate to contact amember of the Early Years team.

Kind regards,

MrsWatson
EYFS Lead and Reception class teacher




